
 
 
17 June 2022 

 
Dear parent / carer, 

 

Thank you to all the parents and carers that completed the survey last week around our Catholic Life and Religious 

Education.  I will share the results of this next week.  I also am very much looking forward to sharing the Section 48 

report when we receive in the next two weeks.  The inspectors were ‘bowled over’ with the school, the RE 

department, the pupils and all the staff that they met.  I will give you more feedback when the report arrives but as 

you can imagine it is going to read very very well! 

 

Just as a reminder there is an extra INSET Day on Monday 4th July – pupils will not attend school on this day. 

 

It has been a busy week and next week is also busy. 

 

As ever, have a blessed weekend. 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher 

 
Week beginning 20th June 

This is Week 1 on the timetable 

Monday 20th June 

GCSE Exams 

A-Level Exams 

Whole School Production 

Tuesday 21st June 
GCSE Exams 

A-Level Exams 

Wednesday 22nd June 

GCSE Exams 

A-Level Exams 

Whole School Production  
DEAR P5 

Thursday 23rd June 

GCSE Exams 

A-Level Exams 

Year 10 WEX Mass 

Whole School Production 

Friday 24th June 

GCSE Exams 

A-Level Exams 

Year 9 Retreat  

Year 10 WEX Talk p1 
Year 7 Camping Experience 

Friday Forum 

Headteacher’s Detention 

 

 
  
  
 


